



परमाणु ऊर्जा शिक्षण संस्था
Atomic Energy Education Society
कार्यपत्रक / Worksheet (2025-26)

कक्षा /Class: III विषय /Subject: English माह/ Month: August 2025 अंक/Marks: 40

दिया गया पाठ्यक्रम/Portion covered: L-6 Paper Boats

विद्यार्थी का नाम/Name of the student: _____

अनुक्रमांक /Roll No. _____ कक्षा/अनुभाग Class /Sec.: _____ दिनांक /Date: _____

Reading -10 marks

Read the passage and answer the following

5m

Meena walked towards the stream near the bamboo bridge. She bent a little and put a paper boat in the water. It sailed down the stream swiftly. Meena was delighted. She went on putting several paper boats in the stream. As the boats floated down the stream, she saw a naughty boy pushing the boats into the water.

1. What was Meena playing with?

2. Meena walked towards the _____ near the bamboo bridge.

a. river b. lake c. stream

3. Meena saw a _____ pushing the boats into the water.

4. The **opposite** word of the word 'pulling' is _____

5. The past tense of the word 'walk' is _____

Read the passage and answer the following

5m

Rohan is a ten-year-old boy and he loves the holidays. Whenever his school remains closed, he definitely goes to his grandmother's house with his mother. He loves his grandmother and his grandmother also loves him very much. When Rohan goes to his grandmother's house, she cooks a variety of dishes for him and gives

him many toys to play with. Rohan's most loving thing in his grandmother's house is her pet dog which always stays with Rohan. Rohan not only eats food with the dog but also plays with him most of the time. When he comes back to his house, his grandmother gives him fifty rupees every time.

1. Where does Rohan like to go when his school is closed?

- a. grandmother's house. b. aunt's house c. friend's house

2. What is Rohan's most loving thing in his grandmother's house?

- a. toys b. her pet dog c. her food

3. How old is Rohan?

- a. five years old b. seven years old c. ten years old

4. How much money does Rohan's grandmother give him every time?

- a. fifty rupees b. thirty rupees c. fifteen rupees

5. With whom does Rohan go to his grandmother's house?

- a. with his aunt b. with his sister c. with his mother

TEXTUAL QUESTIONS- 5 marks

Answer the following

2m

1. What games do you play with your friends?

2. Name any 2 things that we can make with paper.

Write True /False.

3m

1. The boy was having fun while overturning the boats. ()

2. Meena did not have enough paper to make the boats. ()

3. Meena and the boy enjoyed watching the boats. ()

Creative writing -5 Marks

Look at the picture and write 5 sentences



Grammar- 5marks

Underline the correct word 3m

1. Paul has new shoes. **He/she** loves them a lot.
2. Mary went to school early. **He/she** is a great student.
3. Murat is a good boy. **He/she** always listens to the teacher.

Choose the correct word 2m

1. The plant is _____ (on/in) the table.
2. The children are playing _____ (under/ in) a tree.

Vocabulary 5marks

Circle the odd one out. 2m

- (a) carrot potato tomato grapes
- (b) book cot pencil eraser

Rearrange the words and make correct sentence**3m**

1.am / I / to / going / school

2.father / My / is / doctor / a

3. best / Meena and Reena / friends / are

Spellings 5marks**I. Circle the correct spelling****2m**

1.delited

delighted

deelited

2.brige

breege

bridge

II.write the missing letters**3m**

s w i ____ t ____ y

s ____ v e ____ al

b a ____ b ____ o

Hand writing – 5marks

Mohan and Rohan are fast friends. They live together in a village. They go to school on foot. They always help each other. They play together in the evening. Their favourite game is football. They respect the elders.
